
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Count the 
number of 

doors in your 
house, then 

draw a map of 
your home. 

 
Read for 20 

minutes 
 
 

Draw a picture 
that tells a 

story. 
 

Read for 20 
minutes 

 
 

Sort your 
Socks by color. 

 
Read for 20 

minutes 
 
 

Practice 
counting to 

20. 
 

Read for 20 
minutes 

 
 

Draw a 
Picture of 

what you did 
for Spring 

Break. 
 

Read for 20 
minutes 

 

   

Dear Parents, 

 This is the calendar for spring break homework. We encourage you to work 
with your child, and make it interactive so that they continue to develop 
language and these tasks are meaningful.We also encourage you to read to 
your child every day for 20 minutes.  Enjoy your break See you soon! 

Ms.Helen and Ms.Jen 



Draw a Map of your home 
  



Draw a picture that tells a story. 

 

  



What did you do over spring break? 

 

 


